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Ward , William (COUNCIL GOVERNANCE OFFICER)

From: BarnsleyLicensing <BarnsleyLicensing@southyorks.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 25 October 2022 10:06
To: Licensing; 'Ashley Stockton'
Cc: Bailey , Debbie (SENIOR OFFICER (LICENSING)); KIRSTY GREEN; JOHN KIRKHAM; 

JOHN OMALLEY
Subject: Objection to the Variation of the premise licence for Sugar Club, 7 Pitt Street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  

Barnsley Council 
PO Box 634 
Barnsley 
South Yorkshire 
S70 9GG 
Date: 25th October 2022 

 
Licensing Act 2003 

Objection to the Variation of the premise licence for Sugar Club, 7 Pitt Street 
 

On behalf of the Chief Constable of South Yorkshire, an objection is being made in relation to the above application.  

Please accept formal objection to the variation of the premise licence on the grounds of the prevention of crime and 
disorder & public safety.  

A number of issues have arisen over the last few months, where breaches of the existing premise licence have been 
identified. Namely not adhering to conditions set out in their current premise licence, which include opening when 
the premise had CCTV issues, ID scanners not working correctly, & body cams not being worn by door staff. 

We have met a number of times with the applicant, along with other authorities, and have provided extensive 
advice to try to resolve the issues at the premise, unfortunately incidents continued, as a result of these issues, 
South Yorkshire Police have now submitted a review of the current premise licence. 

We therefore, have no confidence that the applicant will operate appropriately and in accordance with the licensing 
conditions listed on the premise licence within the new area proposed. 

Regrettably, I have no alternative other than to lodge an objection.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For and on behalf of 

Chief Constable, South Yorkshire Police 

Cc 
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Yours faithfully,  

For and on behalf of  

Chief Constable, South Yorkshire Police  
 
 
Regards 
South Yorkshire Police  
Liquor Licensing Department 
 
South Yorkshire Police Licensing Dept 
Moss Way Police Station 
Moss Way 
Sheffield 
S20 7XX 
 
E-mail: Barnsleylicensing@southyorks.pnn.police.uk 

 
Website address - southyorks.police.uk 
 

 

Please be advised that the content of emails may be submitted as evidence to a Licensing hearing should issues 
arising not be resolved. The Local Council may post them as part of the process on their Website which has public 
access. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
SYP Alerts offers information about local policing issues by text, email or voice message. Sign-up now at 
www.sypalerts.co.uk #SignMeUp  


